GARY HART, COLO.

PHILIP A, HART, MICH.

WALTER F, MONDALE, MINN.

WALTER D, HUDDLESTON, KY.

CHARLES MC C, MATHIAS, JR., MD.

ROBERT MORGAN, N.C.

RICHARD S. SCHWEIKER, PA.

WILLIAM G. MILLER, STAFF DIRECTOR FREDERICK A. O. SCHWARZ, JR., CHIEF COUNS CURTIS R. SMOTHERS, MINORITY COUNSEL

## United States Senate

STUDY GOVERNMENTAL OPERATIONS WITH RESPECT TO INTELLIGENCE ACTIVITIES

(PURSUANT TO S. RES. 21, SITH CONGRESS) WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your recent letter with respect to the Senate investigation of the intelligence community.

The committee has now finished its investigation, and because we no longer have staff or facilities to respond to individual inquiries and comments, I suggest that you write directly to your representatives in Congress.

I regret that I cannot answer your letter in a more personal manner, but, because of the tremendous amount of mail received by the committee, it is an impossible task.

Your confidence in the work of the committee means much to me as we end our investigation, however, and I hope that you will forgive this method of reply.

With best wishes,

Frank Church